Woodcock Township Supervisors
June 2, 2022
Meeting Continued from May 26, 2022

This meeting was a continuation of the Special Meeting held on May 26, 2022, in order to gather
information on some budgetary items, mainly the cost of the stormwater survey and plan being created
by the township’s engineer for the township grounds, before awarding the bid for concrete work.

Supervisors Bill Winters, Randy Chess and Jason Crawford were present, as well as the Secretary. No
other public or guests were present.

After discussion about the budgetary items and realizing the ARPA money is a “gift” we would not likely
receive again, Randy moved to award the concrete bid to Klapthor Concrete; garage floor $32000, Apron
$39500; sidewalk $12000, for a total of $83,500, seconded by Jason. Roll call votes: Bill Yes, Jason Yes,
Randy Yes.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 5:42 p.m.

Renee D. Hayes,
Secretary



